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Comments: Please do not continue to issue permits for cabins in the ANILCA wilderness area.  Cabins and

human occupation do not belong in wilderness areas and are in conflict withthe Wilderness Act. The Forest

Service has faed this problem before when petitioned to remove cabins from an island in the eastern United

Staes. Please adhere to the Wilderness Act and have the current cabins removed and do not issue any further

permits allowing cabins.


